
Sincerely, 

Dear Teacher, 

Boston Children’s Health Physicians 

As part of the care of your student, we would like to know more about how he/she is functioning in
school. Your expertise as an educator and as an observer of childhood behavior in your classroom is
critical and much appreciated. 

The following questions, along with the forms enclosed with this letter, help us to understand the types 
and frequency of different behaviors that you have observed in your classroom in order to give us a full 
picture of the child’s behavior in different settings, and allow us to assess areas in which the student 
may be facing challenges. As a child spends the majority of his/her day in school, it is important that 
we get your input. 

In addition to the enclosed questionnaires, we welcome any other comments or concerns you may 
have about the child’s behavior or performance in school, on the next page in the space provided. 
Please submit the completed form through the Submit a Form page on our website . Should you
have any additional questions or concerns, please call our office at 845-359-0010. We would be
happy to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your help. 
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